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JULY 17, 1946

Miss laura Gilpin 
6i4 Alameda Road 
Santa Fe, new Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

WE HAVE YOUR LETTER OF JUNE 26 AND ALSO RECEIVED YOUR
wire of July i5.

We feel extremely sorry to inform you that the negatives 
YOU ARC ASKING FOR SEEM TO HAVE BEEN MISPLACED. WE 
HAVE TRIEO TO LOCATE THEM EVERYWHERE BUT 60 FAR WITHOUT 
result. They certainly cannot have been lost; there is 
ONLY THE POSSIBILITY THAT THEY HAVE BEEN PLACEO INTO 
SOME OTHER PHOTOGRAPHER’S BOX. THE FACT THAT THERE ARE 
SOME 5x7 NEGATIVES AMONG THOSE MISSING SHOULD MAKE IT 
EASIER TO FIND BECAUSE HARDLY ANY OF OUR PHOTOGRAPHERS 
USE THAT SIZE.

WE HOPE TO HAVE GOOD NEWS FOR YOU WITHIN A FEW DAYS AND 
SHALL AIR MAIL SPECIAL DELIVERY THEM TO YOU. ONCE IN A 
WHILE SUCH A THING HAPPENS BUT SO FAR WE HAVE ALWAY8 
BEEN ABLE TO LOCATE THE NEGATIVES WITHIN A VERY SHORT 
TIME.

Sincerely yours,

plx incorporated

LEON DAN I EL

LDsBO

LEON DANIEL, GENERAL MANAGER-CECILE KUCHUK, BUSINESS MANAGER-ALFRED EISENSTAEDT, TECHNICAL MANAGER

ALTHOUGH EVERY CARE IS TAKEN PHOTOGRAPHS OTHER MATERIAL SUBMITTED TO US. CANNOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THEIR SAFETY.


